ADDITIONAL INSURANCE FUNDING—HB797

Districts received additional funds to offset the cost of health, vision and
dental benefits.

$19698 per support unit. Previously it was $13,316 per support unit

After funds are used to pay for employee health, vision and dental benefits
the remainder can be transferred and used as discretionary funds.

Figures out to be $6382.00/support unit that was added to each districts
allocation.

Do COSSA employees benefit from any of this additional funding?



